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I and my spouse strongly oppose this ridiculous bill. Again, taxpayers are left as the 

responsible party in a crisis caused by ineffectual state, county and city leadership. 

The burden should not be on taxpayers but on those seeking to further denigrate our 

streets and safety. NO on HB3501.  


